
From:  Georgia Alkov <georgia.alkov6@gmail.com>

Sent time:  10/04/2018 04:09:31 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Concerns
 

Hello,

I attended the Hillside Federation meeting last night and heard about the proposal of this huge development. 

Quality of life issues from our city's development are many.  A development of this scope will add significantly to the worsening of our already stretched quality of life issues in our urban areas.

For example:

Sound pollution, traffic pollution, air pollution, impact of hauling dirt away during construction, and impact on old sewer lines.

What mitigations will occur to counteract the added levels of sound pollution, traffic pollution, air pollution, and added burden on old sewer lines?

These are a few of the many general concerns which need to be addressed during an EIR.

Thank you very much for allowing my input.

Georgia Alkov

16536 Park Ln Cir, Los Angeles, CA 90049


